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Dear colleagues,

In 2025, the congress will again be held in Lugano, in sunny Ticino. Over the 
course of two days, we will examine and discuss key topics in hand surgery and 
hand therapy. The exchange of valuable experiences will be of particular 
importance.

The focus of the congress will be on the strength of the collaboration between 
the two societies, SGH and SGHR, and the synergies that arise from this  
partnership. Together, we can face the significant challenges of the years 
ahead. As the saying goes: In unity there is strength – together we are stronger.

L’UNIONE FA LA FORZA!

The distinguished programme, with renowned speakers, will cover the  
following topics:

– Arthroscopy in hand and wrist trauma  
– Update on Kienböck's disease
– Reconstruction of the scapholunate ligament: evidence vs. eminence  
– The "unusual" peripheral nerve compression syndromes
– Artificial intelligence and new technologies in hand surgery and rehabilitation

We are especially delighted to welcome the Sociedad Española de Cirugía de  
Mano as our guest society and look forward to a congress in 2025 that will be  
both enriching and inspiring!

With best regards, 
The Congress Committee 2025
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